
Coming soon...
Vermont’s first Diverging  
Diamond Interchange (DDI) will  
enhance mobility and safety 
along US Routes 2/7 at I-89 Exit 16  
in Colchester. 

The DDI is designed to relieve 
traffic congestion and increase 
safety for motorists, bicyclists, 
and pedestrians. 

Construction is anticipated to begin in 
Winter 2023 and be completed by Summer 
2026.

For more information scan the 
QR code to visit the website. 
Have questions? Call the 24-hour 
project hotline or email  

Innovation happens here, in Chittenden County.

www.Exit16DDI.vtransprojects.vermont.gov
info@Exit16DDI.vtransprojects.vermont.gov
24-Hour Project Hotline: 1-802-595-4399


